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Queen of the Vamps Feb 09 2021 The Gods have spoken, Demons are uprising, and life as
we know it is coming to an end. It will take a congress of four to save humanity. If they can
stop bickering, that is...QUEEN OF THE VAMPS is the first book in a slowly developing
Reverse Harem series!LYSSA COULDN'T be normal if she tried, and when she met
billionaire businessman Nikolai, he embraced her quirks and made her fall for him. But Niko
is no regular entrepreneur. He has secrets, secrets that are tied up with his partner, Dmitry.
Lyssa never wanted to be the Queen of the Vamps, but the King had other ideas. She didn't
want two husbands, either, but the King and his Alpha mate were bound to her in ways her
human sensibilities could never understand. In less than a day, Lyssa's whole world shifts.
Literally. With her life in flux, and suddenly in danger, Lyssa clings to the two males who
brought the chaos to her, but who are the only ones who can keep her safe. Or so she
believes. A third male is waiting in the wings, ready to embrace his new mates, his new life,
his new world order... Find out more in QUEEN OF THE VAMPS.Word Count: 105k
The Tattooed Maniac's Virgin Nov 08 2020 ***CONTENT WARNING - This book is not
intended for readers younger than 18 years of age. This book contains dark-and sometimes
violent-events that may be triggers for some readers.***I'm your typical high school
girl...except for the fact that I'm the only eighteen-year-old virgin in town. Worst
part?Everyone knows, and that makes me the hottest gossip topic in the school halls. Sick
and tired of being teased and stereotyped, I decide it's time to do something about my...well,
sexual status. My hasty decision lands me in a world of trouble, but lucky for me a stranger
comes to my rescue.Stephen is much older than me, and to complicate it even more he
happens to work with my father. But there's no denying the chemistry between us, and it's
simply impossible for us to keep our distance.Unfortunately, it seems that fate might be
against us as the one mistake I managed to make comes back to haunt me. No matter how
hard we try to make it work, there are just too many variables keeping us apart.In the end
someone is bound to get hurt. Odds are, that someone is me.
Crimson Elite May 03 2020 LIMITED TIME BOX SET RELEASE! Welcome to Crimson Elite,
the most exclusive sex club in the world. Enter at your own risk, and always remember our
number one rule— You must never speak of Crimson Elite—the punishment is severe.
BOOK 1 (CAVALIER) Creed ‘Too Hot for Words’ Christopher If God created the perfect man

he would closely resemble Creed, on the outside that is. He’s as cavalier as they come.
Unconcerned. Cold. Dismissive. I wonder if he has any feelings at all. And when his lips
touch mine, everything goes black. He takes me into his world, and it’s the most magical
thing I’ve ever experienced. And I’m sucked in time and time again. Like a moth to the flame,
I am ready to be set alight. Elicea ‘F*cks With My Head’ Beckham Elicea is a firecracker. She
has piqued my interest, and no one piques my interest anymore. Beautiful women are what I
do—it’s my work. Not one of them has managed to get their claws into me the way she does.
It’s as if she’s seeing my icy heart and trying to melt it, set it alight with each touch of her
sinful lips. But that can’t work, it won’t work. Not in my world. BOOK 2 (ANGUISHED) It
wasn’t meant to be this way—she shouldn’t have fallen for my brother and left me for him.
But she did. And now I’m left to pick up the pieces of my shattered, broken heart. And to top it
off, they want me to come to their wedding. Do they think I’m a pushover? Do they think of
me as a joke? The old saying stands true, ‘Why have enemies when you can have family.’ I
understand it now, better than I ever have in my life. There’s one unexpected surprise
though: Storm. She blew in just like one and makes the pain diminish. She’s exactly as her
name describes her—she is a storm. A beautiful and powerful one. But not all things are
meant to last. Like a storm that wreaks havoc, some things cause anguish, and in my life she
may very well be one of them.
Reaper Sep 30 2022 Ella Grace Banks-I'm an Army brat, so I'm numb to being yanked out of
school and moving no matter the time of year. Dad doesn't care that we were only about a
month from finishing school, that it's my baby sister's freshman year in high school. Why
would he, though? He cares more about the stupid military than he does us.That's how we
ended up in Jacob's Fork, West Virginia.My very first day, I was the victim of a hit and run
accident that left me in a coma where there's nothing but dark scary things.The reality waiting
for me when I wake up is even scarier-I'm told I'm a living reaper who will forever see ghosts,
and it's my job to help them move on from the world of the living. I mean, this is not me. I'm
the girl who'd rather run around in sweats, a t-shirt, and flip flops with a book in my hand than
try to convince ghosts they need to cross over.And then there's Eli. He's my Guardian Angel,
apparently. His job is to protect me, and that means maybe even from my dad, whose military
unit kidnaps supernatural creatures and studies them. But can anyone actually protect me
from a world of spooks and the people trying to harm us?I guess that's what we're about to
find out.
The Ghost Files 3 Feb 21 2022 One, two, the ghosts are coming for you... Three, four, better
salt your door... Five, six, death and hatred mix... Seven, eight, help will come too late... Nine,
ten, never reap again... Seventeen year old Mattie Hathaway has enough on her plate
without having to deal with the latest teenage ghost drama. The ghosts of eight murdered
girls are out for her blood. They blame Mattie for their deaths. She has to figure out what
happened to them before they make sure she ends up just like them...dead and angry. Not
only that, but she has to face the greatest fear of her young life, the death of the only person
she's ever loved. Can she let nature take its course or will she interfere and cause the
balance of life and death to spiral out of control? She's out of time, and doesn't know if she
should trust Silas, the demon who has taken a very disturbing interest in her, or her father, a
man just as evil as Silas. Either way, she has to make a choice. But what will it cost her and
those she loves?
Silas: A Ghost Files Novella Jul 05 2020 Silas has done many horrible things as a demon
without apology or regret. He has his reasons for creating his granddaughter and putting her
in harm's way.But what are those reasons?Why did he become a demon?Why did he
manipulate the Crane and Dubois bloodlines to create Mattie Hathaway to take on Deleriel, a

Fallen Angel?Silas's past has been kept closely guarded, his intentions his own.But now
those secrets are threatened, his past about to be laid bare to the only two people he cares
about.Will it cost him everything when they discover the real reason he created his
granddaughter, or will they understand?
The Sinner's Touch - Anniversary Edition Nov 28 2019 *** 3RD ANNIVERSARY EDITION ***
KadeI fucked up. She was the best and worst mistake I ever made. I took the coward's way
out and ran. Now I have a chance to make it right, but she's being stubborn. It used to be
cute, but this time it can get her killed. Boston's latest serial killer has his sights set on the
only woman I have ever truly loved, and I will keep her safe even if it pisses her off, even if
she hates me for it. All bets are off this time. I want her. He wants her. Only one of us will win.
And I never fucking lose. AngeliqueHe left me broken, shattered. Pain unlike any I've ever felt
filled me in the wake of his absence. Six years later, I thought I'd finally gotten over him and
moved on. But Fate is a tricky bitch. She likes to torture us. She brought Kade back to me,
but I won't ever hurt like that again. I just have to stay out of his bed until this is over. Fate is
a cruel, cruel bitch.
The Healing Touch Jan 11 2021 Dimitri- I admit it. I'm a manwhore...and proud of it. But I'm
not a total asshole. The women always know where they stand. They're a booty call-nothing
more. Everything out in the open. That's my way. Except have a secret, one that could ruin
my career. A man who writes romance novels has to be perfect, like the men in the books.
It's what fans expect. ...and I'm not. It could all come out at Southern Book Bash, one of the
biggest author signings of the year. There's only one person I can trust, one person who will
help me do what needs to be done and keep my secret hidden from my readers. My best
friend and personal assistant, Rebecca Rhodes. But when I ask her to put her issues aside in
favor of mine, she flat-out refuses, quits, and throws my world upside down. Becca- I've been
in love with Dimitri since I was fifteen years old. Yes, I know what he is. I've never had
expectations from him. He's my best friend, and I'm okay with that. Besides, I have my own
secrets. I haven't left my apartment in two years-and suddenly my boss and best friend
demands I leave my safe zone and accompany him into my own personal idea of hell. But
though it means drowning in panic, in the end, I can't deny him. I have to help him. He needs
me. Dammit. Can Dimitri and Becca heal each other and find a love they've both longed for?
Or will an ex from Dimitri's past ruin it all?
The Reaper Chronicles Nov 01 2022 Having been presumed dead for three years following
a plane crash, Elliot Blythe returns to his home under the curse of death. After the murder of
his brother, Elliot finds a master to train him in the dark arts where he learns he must kill to
survive. When a strange flu begins to sweep its way through Sterling City, the duo race
against the clock to find the person responsible for murdering Elliot’s brother and foil a plot to
release a synthetic plague on humanity. Will they succeed, or are there larger plans in
motion?
Birth of the Phoenix Jul 17 2021 Anastasia spent her life longing for an escape. Now, she will
spend every waking moment searching for a way back. After a brutal childhood left her with
both physical and emotional scars, Anastasia has fought for years to put an end to the
nightmares. It's with him, the boy next door who is now the man she cannot live without, that
she can finally hope for a happy ending. But in Anastasia's world, hope is a very, very
dangerous thing. When she is kidnapped and dragged into a perilous world, Anastasia
discovers that her nightmares are not figments of a broken mind, but rather premonitions of
her harsh new reality. In a world plagued with dark magic and monsters determined to tear
her apart, can she fight her way to freedom even though the only person who ever believed
in her is a world away? Grab your copy today and find out what happens when you stop

letting others define you. Please note: This series contains darker elements, including explicit
language, mentions of abuse, and torture. It is not intended for anyone under the age of 18.
This is the first book in a completed five-book series. It is perfect for anyone who loves
friends-to-lovers, portal fantasy, a strong female heroine, and an alpha hero who stands
beside her. Fantasy romance for adults!
The Ghost Files Oct 20 2021 Cherry blossom lipstick: check Smokey eyes: check Skinny
jeans: check Dead kid in the mirror: check For sixteen year old Mattie Hathaway, this is her
normal everyday routine. She's been able to see ghosts since her mother tried to murder her
when she was five years old. No way does she want anyone to know she can talk to spooks.
Being a foster kid is hard enough without being labeled a freak too. Normally, she just
ignores the ghosts and they go away. That is until she see's the ghost of her foster sister...
Sally. Everyone thinks Sally's just another runaway, but Mattie knows the truth-she's dead.
Murdered. Mattie feels like she has to help Sally, but she can't do it alone. Against her better
judgment, she teams up with a young policeman, Officer Dan, and together they set out to
discover the real truth behind Sally's disappearance. Only to find out she's dealing with a
much bigger problem, a serial killer, and she may be the next victim... Will Mattie be able to
find out the truth before the killer finds her?
Conceited Mar 01 2020 Ariel I would like to say we were old lovers. That once upon a time
he was my everything, and I was his, but that would be a lie. He may have been mine, but I
wasn’t his. I was his sister’s annoying little friend who he didn’t even know was in love with
him. Years later, after seeing him again for the first time, nothing has changed. Except now
he notices me, and I will do everything in my power to avoid him. Because Falcon is the most
conceited man on this planet, and because when he looks at me with steel eyes, my heart
still misses a beat. Falcon I get what I want, and I’m never denied anything either. It’s my
charm. It’s hard to say no to something you never knew you desired until I’m standing in front
of you. That’s not just who I am, it’s what I do. I help men achieve everything they have ever
wanted. Most people would go to great lengths to be near me. Yet, my sweet Ariel, I can’t
even get her to stay in the same room as me. Maybe it’s because I told her I would be the
best lay of her life—that has to be it—and once I’m finished with her, she’s avoiding being
disappointed by every other man for the rest of her life. It couldn’t possibly be anything else,
because let’s face it, I’m perfect. *Can be read as a Standalone*
The Ghost Files 4 Sep 06 2020 Sleep, little children, all safe in your beds. But when the
boogeyman knocks, if you are up watching
The Ghost Files 4 Jan 23 2022 Hush little children, all snug in your beds, Safe in your
dreams, tucked away in your heads. But he is watching and wants to be fed. Don
The Forgotten Island May 15 2021 When Ana Logan agrees to go on holiday to Thailand with
her estranged sister Rachel, she hopes it will be a way for them to reconnect after years of
drifting apart. But now, stranded on a seemingly deserted island paradise with no radio and
no food, reconciliation becomes a desperate fight for survival. For when night falls on The
Forgotten Island, the dark secrets of the jungle reveal themselves. Something is watching
them from the trees. Something ancient. Something evil. Combining the cosmic horrors of HP
Lovecraft with the grimy sensibilities of the Video Nasties, The Forgotten Island is an
outrageous old-school horror novel packed with mayhem and violence. Praise for The
Forgotten Island "Lots of sex, violence, gore and laughs - this one is sure to be a hit with
classic and modern fans alike!" Sadie Hartmann, Scream Horror Magazine "This book read
like a blood-drenched love letter to Lovecraft, and didn't hold back on the splatter factor. But
what impressed me more was Sodergren's masterful control of dread[...]this book is handled
with impressive authority and confidence." James Fahy, author of The Changeling series

"Nothing is going to prepare you for the mayhem Sodergren throws at you once he shows his
cards. A novel packed with with old movie references, gore, violence, humour, wit and
originality." Gavin Kendall, Kendall Reviews
Linguistic Justice Jul 29 2022 Bringing together theory, research, and practice to dismantle
Anti-Black Linguistic Racism and white linguistic supremacy, this book provides ethnographic
snapshots of how Black students navigate and negotiate their linguistic and racial identities
across multiple contexts. By highlighting the counterstories of Black students, Baker-Bell
demonstrates how traditional approaches to language education do not account for the
emotional harm, internalized linguistic racism, or consequences these approaches have on
Black students' sense of self and identity. This book presents Anti-Black Linguistic Racism as
a framework that explicitly names and richly captures the linguistic violence, persecution,
dehumanization, and marginalization Black Language-speakers endure when using their
language in schools and in everyday life. To move toward Black linguistic liberation, BakerBell introduces a new way forward through Antiracist Black Language Pedagogy, a
pedagogical approach that intentionally and unapologetically centers the linguistic, cultural,
racial, intellectual, and self-confidence needs of Black students. This volume captures what
Antiracist Black Language Pedagogy looks like in classrooms while simultaneously illustrating
how theory, research, and practice can operate in tandem in pursuit of linguistic and racial
justice. A crucial resource for educators, researchers, professors, and graduate students in
language and literacy education, writing studies, sociology of education, sociolinguistics, and
critical pedagogy, this book features a range of multimodal examples and practices through
instructional maps, charts, artwork, and stories that reflect the urgent need for antiracist
language pedagogies in our current social and political climate.
The Ghost Files 2 Apr 25 2022 At seventeen years old, Mattie Hathaway has survived her
mother attempting to kill her, multiple foster homes, and a serial killer. Oh, and she sees
ghosts on a regular basis too. You'd think Fate would give her a break right? Umm...nope,
not Mattie. Dan Richards is the only person in the entire world Mattie trusts, but then the boy
goes and breaks her heart. Mattie does what she does best, she runs and lands herself slap
in the middle of a haunted house full of ghosts turned vengeful that want Mattie to join their
ranks. Only bright spot on all this? Eli Malone - the gorgeous boy with the beautiful aqua eyes
that makes her feel things she's never even imagined before. She's not sure what to do with
him, especially when Dan shows up glowering at him. She'll figure Eli out if she can survive
the house. The ghosts are bound and determined to kill her so she'll be one of them. Now if
she can just figure out how to survive them and the demon stalking her, she might be able to
decide what to do about her feelings for Dan and Eli. That is if she can survive the night in
the house.
Lethal Apr 13 2021 My only goal is to keep my club safe at all cost. I don't let anyone in, and I
never show weakness. All it takes is one vulnerable moment, and this world will chew you up
and spit you out in bloody pieces. To survive, you need to be ruthless. Cruel. Fuelled by
vengeance and hate alone. It's the only way...it's our way. Jade, AKA the Ice Queen, thinks
she can go around and take down every MC she manages to infiltrate. But not ours.I will take
her down to hell in order to protect the Devil's Shadow, and if that means I have to burn
alongside her...then so be it.
The Blackburne Legacy May 27 2022 For the last nine years, Alexandria Reed has been
locked away, a prisoner of her own nightmares. Determined to escape, she convinced the
doctors she was sane. It wasn
Silver at Midnight Jun 15 2021 Meet Aisling ÓCléirigh, Fae . . . More specifically . . . a Fae
with a secret. And if she's not careful, it could get her killed.You see . . . once upon a time, a

Fae fell in love with a human, and that love changed the world in ways no one saw coming.
Ways that Aisling "Aish" ÓCléirigh has been contending with her entire life. Consequences
she had no role in initiating but holds a duty to protect.Just as Aish was beginning to think
she had everything under control and was letting her guard down, an invitation arrived at her
door. Now every secret she's been running from is suddenly in danger of coming to light. And
the only way to safeguard her skeletons is to accept the invitation. She'd only heard whispers
about the clandestine society that offered her a position in its ranks, so she expected the
Cloak and Dagger experience when she arrived in the coastal town of Pyreshore. What she
didn't expect was to find the one person she's certain could expose her for who she truly
is.The stakes are escalating. Time is running out. And Aish must prove she's worthy of being
called a Keeper of Knowledge. If she doesn't, she could lose everything she's worked to
protect: her race, her heart, her life, and her secrets. After all, every secret needs a Keeper.
Call of Danger Oct 08 2020 Sacrifice your soulmate or watch the world burn? Nord and Lina
have walked through seemingly insurmountable trials to be together. With a love that couldn't
be stopped, not even by death, they've come out the other side stronger than before. But
their fight isn't over, not by a long shot. One final enemy remains, and this time, victory has
never been less certain. Ending this war will take more than they're willing to give. But there's
no turning back now. Lines have been drawn, shots fired, with devastating consequences. All
they can do is fight like forever is on the line, because it is. Call of Danger is the pulsepounding, heart-wrenching, won't-let-you-go-til-the-very-last-page, final installment in Nord
and Lina's epic love story. Buckle up. The road to this happily ever after is far from easy.
The Fate of Crowns Sep 26 2019 "With my brother's death came the crown and all the
trappings that accompany it. Now, my father--the most dangerous man in Magaelor--seeks to
control my future. But fate has other plans. Thrown into mer-filled waters, I'm dragged into the
rival kingdom of Berovia. Surrounded by those who murdered my brother and wished my
entire family dead, I must find my way back to my kingdom. There, a marriage between
myself and the dark fae prince could bring peace to a century's old division between the fae
and sorcerers. But dark revelations and deadly lies threaten to destroy my destiny. I must
make the choice between my duty, family, and heart before it's too late. Will I allow myself to
become the Queen of everything? Or be reduced to a cautionary tale as the princess of
nothing?"--Page 4 of cover.
The Sinners Touch Nov 20 2021 Kade I fucked up. She was the best and worst mistake I
ever made. I took the coward's way out and ran. Now I have a chance to make it right, but
she's being stubborn. It used to be cute, but this time it can get her killed. Boston's latest
serial killer has his sights set on the only woman I have ever truly loved, and I will keep her
safe even if it pisses her off, even if she hates me for it. All bets are off this time. I want her.
He wants her. Only one of us will win. And I never fucking lose. Angelique He left me broken,
shattered. Pain unlike any I've ever felt filled me in the wake of his absence. Six years later, I
thought I'd finally gotten over him and moved on. But Fate is a tricky bitch. She likes to torture
us. She brought Kade back to me, but I won't ever hurt like that again. I just have to stay out
of his bed until this is over. Fate is a cruel, cruel bitch.
The Blackwater Legacy Aug 25 2019 Saidie Walker grew up a nice, normal girl
Invidious Jan 29 2020 The steep descent into Hell is always paved with good intentions. My
name is Jemma Blackburn and I'm a Slayer. Finding out I wasn't human was only the
beginning of my problems. My best-friend, Taylor, is still missing, and so is the Immortal
Amulet, and it's my job alone to get them both back. I don't know who I can trust, and I'm still
not sure I'm cut out for any of this, but I'm determined to figure it all out, or die trying. As if
that wasn't bad enough, there's a new enemy in town and they've come bearing gifts-an

ancient prophesy that is going to blur the very lines between good and evil. And, apparently,
my blood is tied to the center of it. I don't have all the answers yet, but I'm getting closer and
closer to discovering the truth. The truth about my bloodlines, and about who I really am.
And, believe me when I say, it's going to change everything. Invidious is the highly
anticipated second installment in The Marked series, a fast-paced paranormal romance filled
with self-discovery, mystery, love, and a unique supernatural world that will leave you
captivated and hungry for more.
More Than Want You Oct 27 2019 More Than Want You (More Than Words, Book 1)
Confessions about Colton Jun 23 2019 SEVEN CLUES MEANS SEVEN STEPS CLOSER
TO CATCHING A KILLER. The most page turning thriller you'll read this year, perfect for fans
of One of Us is Lying. 'I'll leave you with the first confession: I killed Colton Crest.' When high
school sports captain and honour student Colton Crest disappears, his small town is quick to
jump to conclusions. But when he returns two months later, unharmed, the town breathes a
sigh of relief - until days later, when his best friend, Elliot Parker, discovers Colton's body in a
local lake. At the funeral, Elliot finds a note in his pocket claiming to be from Colton's killer.
They are offering to provide a series of clues that will help Elliot discover their identity. Elliot
has no choice but to follow where the confessions lead, but with each new revelation, it
becomes clear that Colton had a strange and secret other life. As Elliot sees out this sick
game, he begins to wonder... Is he hunting down the killer? Or is the killer hunting him?
The Invasion: A Gateway to the Galaxy Series Mar 13 2021 Fight for your freedom. Fight
for your planet. Fight for your life.What should have been a relaxing hunting trip for Sergeant
AJ Cole, his kid brother Remmy and two Marines from his unit turns into an all-out brawl with
enemies from another planet. An invasion is being planned in the secluded woods of West
Virginia. Ravagers from a distant world have set up a gateway allowing them to move their
forces through space. Earth is their next conquest. When push comes to shove, Earth's
Marines are shoving back and taking the fight to the enemy. Outnumbered and outgunned
these Marines will look to each other for the will to go on. Allies will be found along the way,
as well as a haunting prophecy for one of their own. If you like the fast-paced action of JN
Chaney's Renegade Series and the twist and turns of Ken Lozito's Genesis: First Colony then
you'll love The Invasion. Click now to start reading instantly.
Touch Me Not Jun 27 2022 A past tragedy has left Lily Holmes burdened with a devastating
secret... Since the death of her twin sister, Lily can't bear to be touched. Not accidentally, not
casually...and certainly not intimately. This makes it impossible for her to confess to her best
friend Adam Roberts that she's in love with him. She can't give him the sort of relationship he
needs, so she watches in silence while he plans his wedding with someone else. Enter Nikoli
Kinkaid, the campus manwhore... Nikoli is a self-proclaimed connoisseur of women, and he
wants to add Lily to his list of conquests, but she wants nothing to do with him-until he makes
her an offer she can't refuse. He'll teach her to enjoy human contact again, giving her a
chance to win over Adam, while Nikoli uses all his considerable charm to seduce her. But Lily
raises the stakes... Lily loves cars. Her late father was a racer, and she grew up under the
hood of a car and on the racetrack. Nikoli has a limited edition 1970 Plymouth Barracuda she
covets, so she informs him the terms of their deal also require he not sleep with anyone for
six months. If he does, she'll win the car. If she surrenders and ends up in his bed, his
beloved 'Cuda is his to keep. In an intricate dance of control and surrender, a reluctant
friendship becomes something more. Lily begins to crave things she never believed she
could, and Nikoli realizes there is more at stake than his reputation. If Lily overcomes her
phobia, will she crave Adam's touch as she's starting to crave Nikoli's? Or will she only find
pleasure from the touch of a semi-reformed manwhore?

The Ghost Files 5 Dec 22 2021 Mattie Hathaway has survived everything from insane ghosts
to her own mother trying to murder her. But now she's faced with a choice that will cost her
everything
Trick Roller Jul 25 2019 It's the height of summer in Las Vegas. Everyone believes the serial
killer Seven of Spades is dead--except Levi Abrams and Dominic Russo--and it's back to
business as usual. For Levi, that means investigating a suspicious overdose at the Mirage
that looks like the work of a high-class call girl, while Dominic pursues a tough internship with
a local private investigator. The one bright spot for both of them is their blossoming
relationship. But things aren't so simple. Soon Levi is sucked into a dangerous web of secrets
and lies, even as his obsession with the Seven of Spades intensifies. Dominic knows that
Levi isn't crazy. He knows the Seven of Spades is still out there, and he'll do anything to
prove it. But Dominic has his own demons to battle, and he may be fighting a losing war. One
thing is certain: the Seven of Spades holds all the cards. It won't be long before they show
their hand.
The Executioner's Song Apr 01 2020 Reconstructs the crime and fate of Gary Gilmore, the
convicted murderer who sought his own execution in Utah, based on taped interviews with
relatives, friends, lawyers, and law-enforcement officials.
The Ghost Files - 7th Anniversary Edition Aug 18 2021 Cherry blossom lipstick: check
Smokey eyes: check Skinny jeans: checkDead kid in the mirror: check For sixteen year old
Mattie Hathaway, this is her normal everyday routine. She's been able to see ghosts since
her mother tried to murder her when she was five years old. No way does she want anyone
to know she can talk to spooks. Being a foster kid is hard enough without being labeled a
freak too. Normally, she just ignores the ghosts and they go away. That is until she see's the
ghost of her foster sister... Sally. Everyone thinks Sally's just another runaway, but Mattie
knows the truth-she's dead. Murdered. Mattie feels like she has to help Sally, but she can't do
it alone. Against her better judgment, she teams up with a young policeman, Officer Dan, and
together they set out to discover the real truth behind Sally's disappearance. Only to find out
she's dealing with a much bigger problem, a serial killer, and she may be the next victim...
Will Mattie be able to find out the truth before the killer finds her?
Betrothed To Jack Frost Jun 03 2020 Elle grew up thinking myths and magic belonged in the
land of make-believe. Little did she know, she belonged there as well. On the night of her
twenty first birthday Elle's life changes when she learns of an ancient prophecy dictating a
fate that binds her to every fairy tale ever told. Marry Jack Frost.Elle is catapulted into a world
where immortal gods and monsters thrive, and she has no choice but to trust the one man
she's desperate to stay away from. She has no intention of marrying Jack, and he's not
exactly thrilled about it either. But as deadly plots and secrets come to the surface Jack and
Elle are forced to stand together, and it's only a matter of time before they realize there's no
fighting fate.With Jack by her side, will Elle be brave enough to face a destiny that only leads
to one place?Death.
The Promise Sep 18 2021 Armed with kick-ass shoes, can CJ stop a maniacal coven leader,
save the town, and still get Mr. Melt In Your Mouth Gorgeous while surviving the darkness
coming for her? The smoke from the fire burned her eyes, its heat caressed her skin and the
taste of fear choked her. She was going to burn just as her ancestor did all those centuries
ago in New Salem Village. How could she have been so wrong about everything? Cassie
Jayne Bishop grew up the only non-believer in town of Coven. When a stranger comes to the
sleepy town of New Salem, everything she thought was true unraveled around her. Ethan
made her question everything, even her sister's death. Clues start to pile up and Cassie is
determined to find out if the Coven was the real reason her sister died. What she uncovers

terrifies her to the very depths of her soul....
Shaw Dec 30 2019 Cora Stevens was on the verge of having it all before her life changed
forever. She was betrayed by the one person she loved most in the world, and everything
came crashing down around her, leaving her lost and vulnerable. When life dealt her another
painful blow, she ran from Boston and its dark memories. She wanted to start over, to forget
her past and forge a new life. Only the past has a way of coming back to haunt you, and she
ran headfirst into him when he came into her ER. Now everything's changed. Four years ago,
Shaw Chandler hurt the one person who meant more to him than anyone. Now he has the
chance to set that hurt right and get back his best friend and the one woman he's never been
able to forget. The woman he loves with everything in him. He's determined to win her back
and earn her forgiveness. But there are some things Shaw doesn't know, and it's possible
Cora's secrets will tear them even further apart.
Kade Aug 30 2022 Gut-wrenching, soul-searing grief has haunted Angel Kincaid for seven
years, since she suffered a miscarriage. Just when she starts to think she
Rise of the Phoenix Dec 10 2020 The death of one of their own will bring about a war unlike
any other. Beaten down, broken, and battle-scarred, Anastasia isn’t sure she has what it
takes to keep moving forward. Especially when her enemy has corrupted someone she can’t
afford to lose. As hidden truths come to the surface, she sets her sights on the one thing that
could bring her power unlike any she’s ever seen. The only problem is that power could also
destroy her. New enemies and old friends clash to bring back the light back into one of their
own. The epic conclusion to the Rise of the Phoenix series is here! This final book will take
Anastasia and Dakota to the brink where they will have to cling to whatever shreds of
themselves remain, or, they risk losing everything.
Manwhore +1 Mar 25 2022 Second in the sexy new Manwhore series from the New York
Times bestselling author ofREAL. Getting this close to Chicago's hottest player can get a girl
burned. Billionaire playboy? Check. Ruthless businessman? Check. Absolutely sinful?
Check. Malcolm Saint was an assignment. A job. Any journalist would kill for access to this
beautiful, difficult man, but I was the one sent to uncover Chicago's hottest entrepreneur. And
uncover him I did betraying his secrets, releasing details of his hookups and hedonistic
lifestyle. I intended to reveal him—not let him reveal me. But my head was overtaken by my
heart and suddenly nothing could stop me: I fell for him—and I fell hard. Malcolm Saint is
absolute Sin, and I've become a hopeless Sinner. Now that the assignment is over, Saint
wants something from me—something unexpected—and I want this wicked playboy's heart.
But how can I prove to the man who trusts no one that I'm worthy of becoming his plus one?
The man they call Saint is pure hell to resist.
Forgotten Love Aug 06 2020 I'm an ex-Navy SEAL. A wounded warrior with a hard-ass
exterior and a checkered past to match. All I care about is my outdoor survival businessteaching others the skills they need to survive in the face of danger.But fate has a wicked
sense of humor.From out of nowhere this brunette-beauty with the easy smile and doe-eyes
walks into my life...and it's not the first time.Summer doesn't remember me. But she's the one
I can't forget. I know that she's in danger, and I'll gladly give in to every protective instinct I
have when it comes to keeping her safe.There's a reason fate sent her my way for a second
time.Only, this time...I won't fail her. Not again.
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